
 
   
   
   
   
   

   
   

   
14 January 2005  

   
   

PRODUCT END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 
   
   

Inertia ZJ1000 Series Fire Detection & Gas Release Panels 
   
   
   
   
Dear customer,  
   
   
This is to advise you that the Inertia ZJ1000 Series fire detection and gas 
release panels can no longer be supported. Due to the age of these panels, 
spare parts are no longer available for most of the panel circuit boards.  
   
   
In the event that a ZJ1000 Series panel is faulty or requires repairs, you 
should contact your nearest Notifier Inertia Sales Department to determine 
the appropriate course of action. Our trained sales staff will advise you 
whether repairs are possible or alternatively, discuss upgrading your panel 
to a new AS4428.1 compliant system.  
   
   
Yours sincerely,  
   
   

   
 
   
Notifier Inertia Fire Systems  
   
   

 


